
 

 

Miss Fasano’s T-K Weekly News!

THANK YOU!
Dear Parents,

It is time to begin an exciting new school year! Our 
first week together was joyful. As out year begins. I 
need to share some important news with you through 
notes and weekly newsletters. As a reminder, I am 
available to meet with you or talk on  the phone 
anytime! Just shoot me a quick email first! Thank you 
for your time! I’m so excited school has begun!

God Bless, Miss Fasano

Wish List: scotch tape, packing tape, brown paper 
lunch bags, kids scissors and gallon, quart & 
sandwich Ziploc bags

CLASSROOM INFO
Snack: Parents provide daily snacks and water. We 
have some allergies, but snacks are never shared.

Birthday Celebrations: Yes, we celebrate! It is 
important that you touch base with me before your 
child’s birthday to establish a celebration date. You 
may hand me the birthday snack at the start of school. 
Please provide enough snack for all students (12). If 
you are planning a party and need to send invitations, 
you may distribute them (into individual backpacks) 
if the entire class is invited. If you do not intend to 
invite the entire class, please mail the invitations.

I will be sure to send emails with more information! 

SCHOOL INFO
- Aftercare Program: Available to 

students up unto 5:30pm and located in 
one of the 4 year old classrooms in the 
Early Ed. Building.

- Preschool Handbook: Preschool 
handbooks were given to all families. 
Please return all pages needing 
signatures (located in the back).

- Weekly School Information Packet: 
(“Happenings on the Hill”): Important 
information is updated weekly. An 
email will be sent each Friday, letting 
you know the updated information is 
available. The same information is 
posted on the school’s website 
(www.icsannandale.org). In 
addition, our principal, Mrs. Fortunato 
will email a weekly message.

- “Protecting God’s Children”: If you 
desire to volunteer as ICS you are 
required to complete this program. 
Please pre-register at wwwvirtus.org. 
You can find more information at our 
school website.

Week of September 7, 2021 Email: jfasano@icsclinton.org Check out my ICS teacher page!

HOME-SCHOOL CONNECTION

Read to your child everyday! This 
week we focused on the stories, “The 
Kissing Hand” and 
“Chrysanthemum”!
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